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BY E-MAIL 
 
February 26, 2019 
 
 
Mr. John  Sanderson 
Whitby Hydro Energy Services Corporation 
100 Taunton Rd. E. 
P.O. Box 59 
Whitby ON L1N 5R8 
 
Dear Mr. Sanderson: 
 
Re: Whitby Hydro Energy Services Corporation 
           Notice of Proposal under Section 80 of the Ontario Energy Board Act, 1998 

OEB File Number EB-2019-0005 
 

The OEB reviewed your notice of proposal under Section 80 of the Ontario Energy 
Board Act, 1998 (OEB Act). Based on the explanation provided, it appears that Whitby 
Hydro Energy Services Corporation (WHESC) does not intend to acquire any interest in 
the proposed natural gas micro turbines. As stated in the notice of proposal, WHESC 
would be only providing services to the owner of the proposed project, Veridian 
Corporation. Therefore, the notice of proposal under section 80 of the OEB Act is not 
required from WHESC.  
 
Please direct any questions relating to this application to Irina Kuznetsova, Advisor at 
416-440-8138 or by e-mail at irina.kuznetsova@oeb.ca.  
 
Yours truly, 
 
 
 
John Pickernell 
Manager, Applications Administration  
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